FALL FUNDRAISER UPDATE

As with so many other businesses at this time, we are facing unprecedented
challenges in the fundraising industry as well, and we would like to take this
opportunity to update you as to what we are experiencing concerning your
pending fundraising order.

As a fundraising distributor, we purchase products from several manufacturers
and suppliers. In many cases we have a long history with these companies.

This fall they are experiencing employee shortages, inability to acquire some of
the raw ingredients to produce some of the products, as well as the containers
that they come in. This has in turn caused delays in us receiving the products
and getting them delivered in the timely manner we have in past years. We are
experiencing 4-6 weeks for orders to come in, when in prior years, it was 10-14
days. Subsequently some delays, backorders and substitutions will be necessary
to fulfill orders.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. But it is
beyond our control. Your schools appreciate all the support you have shown.
You have truly helped to enrich the lives of the students. Please rest assured
that we will deliver on ALL orders as soon as possible.

We at Genesis Fundraising thank you for your understanding as we navigate
through this unusual and difficult time. As a local small business we continue
to be grateful for your support, patience and understanding.

Charles and Jane Peek

Genesis Fundraising



